
From: Rita [mailto:ritalmitchell@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 10:59 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: What makes a Place? 
 
Dear Planning Commissioners, 
 
I urge you to read this brief article on placemaking, and to consider it in your deliberations on 
plans for Ann Arbor.  Developing plans that support and that can enhance our current population 
is an idea that we can use. 
 
Here is the article, from The Project for Public Places: 
 
http://ht.ly/hrH5i 
 
Thank you.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rita Mitchell 
RitaLMitchell@gmail.com 
 
 

mailto:ritalmitchell@gmail.com
http://ht.ly/hrH5i
mailto:RitaLMitchell@gmail.com

